
 
 
 
 

Postponement of April Rotterdam Members Meeting 
 
New Date: Wednesday 9 September 2020 
 

In view of both the travel restrictions and the health concerns caused by the current Corona Virus 
outbreak, the next ITCO Members Meeting, scheduled for 28/29 April in Rotterdam, is being 
postponed until September. 

The new date of the Meeting is Wednesday 9 September, with a Welcome Reception on the 
evening of Tuesday 8 September. The venue (Hilton Hotel Rotterdam) remains the same. 

We apologise for any disruption that this may cause ITCO Members who have already made their 
travel plans; but of course the health and safety of our Members is a priority. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Kate Marszalek 
ITCO Secretariat 
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